

Geoff Lee MP Member for Parramatta Minister for Skills and Tertiary Education



Mr Bastien Wallace General Manager - Public Affairs Bicycle NSW Bicentennial Dr SYDNEY OLYMPIC PARK NSW 2127

Sent by email: bastien.wallace@bicyclensw.org.au

Dear Mr Wallace Bastien

Thank you for contacting my office regarding your request for assistance with issues surrounding the Parramatta Light Rail project.

I have written to the office of The Hon Andrew Constance MP, Minister for Transport and Roads on your behalf.

Please be advised that a response may take several weeks to complete.

Once again I thank you for taking the time to contact this office and for bringing your concerns to my attention.

Yours sincerely

Dr Geoff Lee MP

State Member for Parramatta

20 July 2020

DA/GL072020